
1

Hamre Jaime

From: Beth Wendel <12stonesranch@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 12, 2018 6:15 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB4045

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

To whom it may concern, 
 
I would LOVE to see this bill passed,  But I would also like to see fine, penalties and jail time for the puppy mills that exist 
in Oregon.  Local jurisdiction does not do a thing. 
 
Thank you, 
Beth Wendel 
Redmond, Oregon 
 


